
WELLNESS POLICY ANNUAL NOTICE 

The district maintains a wellness policy EFA and accompanying administrative rule EFA-AR.  

Both can be reviewed here:  WELLNESS POLICIES.  This policy is reviewed annually by the 

District Wellness Committee, and a triennial review is updated on the district and state reports 

page located here:  TRIENNIAL REPORT.    

Our policy follows best practices as recommended by OSBA, as well as input from district staff, 

parents, and students.  The wellness policy is reviewed by building Every Student Succeeds Act 

(ESSA) teams each year, and any recommendations are forwarded to the District wellness team.  

If a parent is interested in providing feedback on this policy or participating as a parent on a 

building ESSA team, please reach out to your building principal.  The Superintendent is charged 

with the coordination and implementation of this policy and can be reached at the FRSD District 

Office, 541-935-2253. 

https://policy.osba.org/fernridg/E/index.asp
https://www.fernridge.k12.or.us/wp-content/uploads/2022/10/2022.Triennial-Wellness-Program-Assessment.pdf

